Assunta Ferrante

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 2:06 PM

To: Assunta Ferrante

Subject: FW: [External] Objection To Proposed Development

COMMUNICATION C245

ITEM NO. 4

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (PUBLIC MEETING)

March 1, 2022

From: Rosanna DeFrancesca < Rosanna. DeFrancesca @vaughan.ca>

Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 1:41 PM

To:

Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca; DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca; Ward 3 Support Staff <ssward3@vaughan.ca>; Nancy

Tamburini <Nancy.Tamburini@vaughan.ca>

Subject: FW: [External] Objection To Proposed Development

Good afternoon Rita,

Thank you for your email and you comments. Please be assured that I will NOT be supporting this development in its current form.

I will forward your concerns to our city planners for consideration.

Sincerely, Rosanna

Rosanna DeFrancesca

905-832-8585 x8339 | rosanna.defrancesca@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan | Ward 3 Councillor

2141 Major Mackenzie Drive., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1



From: Rita Di Stefano

Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 12:58 PM

To: Rosanna DeFrancesca < Rosanna. DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca >

Subject: [External] Objection To Proposed Development

Hello Mrs DeFrancesca,

Please accept this email as an official objection to the proposed development at 3812 Major Mackenzie Drive. I am in disbelief at what has been proposed and the amount of high rise buildings that they intend to build. I hope this email helps in stopping this development from going forward.

Sincerely

Rita Di Stefano